Approach and Pricing Model - National Grid Metering 2012 Pricing Consultation



Appendix 1 – Consultation questions
	Name/Organisation:
	

	
	


	Contact Details:
	  

	
	


	Q1: Do you believe that competition is already effective in the I&C market? What, if any, regulatory controls do you think are appropriate?

	


	Q2: Do you agree that the retention of tariff caps remains an appropriate approach to regulating domestic metering charges?

	


	Q3: Do you agree that adjustments should be made only to the domestic credit meter tariff cap and that the tariff cap for prepayment metering should continue to be constrained in line with the current price control?

	


	Q4: Do you agree with our descriptions of the B-MPOLR and NMM obligations and assessment of their likely duration?

	


	Q5: Do you consider our use of the DECC Lower bound-case for meter displacement rates to be reasonable? Is there any basis for assuming any other displacement rate and if so, why? Do you think that the roll-out will specifically identify particular meter types for early displacement and if so why?

	


	Q6: Which of the RAV allocation methodologies described do you believe is the most appropriate? Please indicate your reasons if a preference is expressed.

	


	Q7: Do you agree that the regulatory return allowed for the Distribution business remains the most suitable basis for establishing the rate of return for metering or should a higher rate be applied?

	


	Q8: What requirements do you have for services to support the management of traditional meters (query handling, call management, complaint handling)? What level of service would you expect to receive?

	


	Q9: Do you agree with our assessments of future workload? If you have alternative views please outline where they differ.

	


	Q10: Do you anticipate any specific requirement for changes to industry data flows or arrangements for traditional meters?

	


	Please return your completed response to the following:

	Email
	NGM.priceconsult@nationalgrid.com 

	Post
	Commercial and Regulatory Affairs, 35 Homer Road, Solihull, B91 3QJ



THANK YOU FOR YOUR REPLY
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